
RE: Question regarding WDR communications for the Agua Dulce Residential Project
(File No. 20-105)

Gallon, Celine@Waterboards <Celine.Gallon@waterboards.ca.gov>
Tue 3/8/2022 2:11 PM

To:  Chris Yewdall <CYewdall@msn.com>

Cc:  Mary Johnson <maryjohnson767@gmail.com>

Dear Chris,

Any person who is aggrieved by an acƟon by a Regional Water Board may file a peƟƟon for review with the
State Water Resources Control Board in accordance with California Code of RegulaƟons, Ɵtle 23, secƟon 3867.
A peƟƟon for reconsideraƟon must be submiƩed in wriƟng and received within 30 calendar days of the
issuance of the Order, in this case March 12. More informaƟon on filing peƟƟons can be found here:
State Water Resources Control Board (ca.gov)

Per you request, here are the contact details for ExecuƟve Officer Renee Purdy, Counsel Tamarin Austen
and board Chair Lawrence Yee:

Renee Purdy - renee.purdy@waterboards.ca.gov
Tamarin AusƟn - tamarin.ausƟn@waterboards.ca.gov
Lawrence Yee - Lawrence.Yee@Waterboards.ca.gov

Best regards,

Céline

From: Chris Yewdall <CYewdall@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:03 AM
To: Gallon, Celine@Waterboards <Celine.Gallon@waterboards.ca.gov>
Cc: Mary Johnson <maryjohnson767@gmail.com>
Subject: QuesƟon regarding WDR communicaƟons for the Agua Dulce ResidenƟal Project (File No. 20-105)

EXTERNAL:

Dear Celine,

I am wriƟng to you regarding the above WDR that was approved during the February 10th Regional
Water Quality Control Board meeƟng.

At the February 9th meeƟng of the Agua Dulce Town Council, I was asked to reach out to the
residents of Agua Dulce who have expressed concerns about the Agua Dulce ResidenƟal Project
(TR-50385) in order to evaluate the scope of their concerns and to report back to the Town Council
with the findings.

AŌer listening to the community members' various concerns and reading through the approved
documents related to the project including the 1994 Environmental Impact Report (EIR) and
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